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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
This Wetland, Lake Shoreline, Stream Frontage, and Floodplain Assessment Report was 
prepared in October 2009 for a Forest Service Feasibility Analysis of the PolyMet Land 
Exchange Proposal.  The purpose of the report was to help identify whether there were any 
obvious concerns or problems associated with pursuing the proposed land exchange.  The 
purpose of the F easibility Analysis was to take a preliminary look at whether the proposed land 
exchange was feasible enough to consider investing additional time, energy, and effort associated 
with case management and environmental analysis.  This information will serve as the starting 
point for the wetland, lake shoreline, stream frontage, and floodplain portion of the 
environmental analysis.   
 
The Feasibility Analysis was approved in 2010 by the Regional Forester of the Eastern Region.  
That means the Forest Service will study the proposal in an Environmental Impact Statement 
(EIS) and determine whether it is in the interest of the people of the United States to exchange 
these lands.   
 
The proposed land exchange is a connected action with the mining and operations proposal.  
These projects are being analyzed together under the co-leadership of the Forest Service, the US 
Army Corps of Engineers, and the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources.   
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